
BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS

NEWSLETTER - OCTOBER 2014

Milk will start on Wednesday 5th November 2014. (This is due to our milk delivery dates.)

MILK MONEY £ 1.35/wk or TOTAL FOR HALF TERM = £8.90 
Please make cheques for milk payable to North Lincolnshire Council with the card number and expiry date 
on reverse. - Just a reminder that milk money will only be accepted on the first morning of the 
school week or the first day back to school if your child has been absent.

CHILDREN IN NEED - Friday 14th November 2014
Non uniform day.  Please send a small donation.

POPPY APPEAL
After half-term we will be selling poppies in school.  Could children please bring a 
contribution in a named envelope if they wish to buy a poppy.

PARENTAL/ADULT RESPONSIBILITY
Please would parents/adults be aware that it is their duty to supervise their children 
on the playground in the morning, before school is opened at 8.55am.

Please help by ensuring the children stay off the grass, the activity trail and garden 
areas and by encouraging them to play sensibly whilst waiting to come into school.  
Thank you for your co-operation.

DATES TO REMEMBER – Please see the reverse of this letter.

HALF TERM
School will close on FRIDAY 24th October at 3.15pm and open on Tuesday 
4th November at 9.00am.



NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2014

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

Tuesday 4th November  -    9.00am Return to school.

Friday 14th November Non Uniform Day (Children In Need).

Tuesday 2nd December -     2.30pm Christmas Fayre in the school hall.

PLEASE NOTE: The date for the Xmas Fair has been changed from Thursday
4th December to Tuesday 2nd December 2014 due to us having a puppet 
show in school.

Tuesday        9th December  -   9.15am Christmas concert for 
Miss Custon’s and Miss Sharp’s parents.                                                               

     
Wednesday 10th December    - 1.45pm  Christmas Concert for 

 Mrs Dicken’s and Miss Miller’s parents.

Thursday   11th December  - 1.45pm Christmas Concert for
Mrs Turnbull’s and Mrs Kostryca’s parents.

NOTE the concert is exactly the same on all three days –
Would parents please only attend 1 performance due to limited space

Wednesday 3rd  December   - 10.00am Christingle Service at St Lawrences
Church.

Monday 15th December   - 1.15pm Christmas Party. (Children still require 
their lunch.)

Wednesday  17th December Christmas Lunch

Friday 19th December   - 3.15pm Main school Closes.

School re-opens

Tuesday 6th January 2015 - 9.00am



BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS
NURSERY MON/TUES/WED NEWSLETTER - OCTOBER 2014

DINNER MONEY - Please send money in a named money bag/sealed envelope
Dinners - £27.30 for the ½ term  OR £4.20 per week. Cheques to be made payable to North 
Lincolnshire Council.  If you wish your child to change from dinners to pack-ups could you please notify the 
school office in writing with 1 weeks notice.

SCHOOL SAFETY ZONE - Could I remind parents that for the safety of all our children, 
please DO NOT park within the school safety zone.  Thank you.

POPPY APPEAL - After half-term we will be selling poppies in school.  Could children please 
bring a contribution in a named envelope if they wish to buy a poppy.

SPARE CLOTHES – If you have any spare school trousers, t-shirts, skirts/dresses that 
your child has grown out of and you would like to donate to nursery, it would be very much 
appreciated as we are running short on these items.

DATES TO REMEMBER – Please see the reverse to this letter.

HALF TERM
Nursery for option 1 children will close on Wednesday 22nd October at 11.30am 
and open on Tuesday 4th November at 9.00am.

BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS
NURSERY MON/TUES/WED NEWSLETTER - OCTOBER 2014

DINNER MONEY - Please send money in a named money bag/sealed envelope
Dinners - £27.30 for the ½ term  OR £4.20 per week. Cheques to be made payable to North 
Lincolnshire Council.  If you wish your child to change from dinners to pack-ups could you please notify the 
school office in writing with 1 weeks notice.

SCHOOL SAFETY ZONE - Could I remind parents that for the safety of all our children, 
please DO NOT park within the school safety zone.  Thank you.

POPPY APPEAL - After half-term we will be selling poppies in school.  Could children please 
bring a contribution in a named envelope if they wish to buy a poppy.

SPARE CLOTHES – If you have any spare school trousers, t-shirts, skirts/dresses that 
your child has grown out of and you would like to donate to nursery, it would be very much 
appreciated as we are running short on these items.

DATES TO REMEMBER – Please see the reverse to this letter.

HALF TERM
Nursery for option 1 children will close on Wednesday 22nd October at 11.30am 
and open on Tuesday 4th November at 9.00am.



NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2014

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

Tuesday 4th November  -    9.00am Return to school.

Tuesday 25th November Visit to Normanby Hall (Details to follow)

Tuesday 2nd December -     2.30pm Christmas Fayre in the school hall.

PLEASE NOTE: The date for the Xmas Fair has been changed from Thursday
4th December to Tuesday 2nd December 2014 due to us having a puppet 
show in school.

Monday 1st December 2014 – 2.45pm Xmas Sing-a-long in the school hall.

Wednesday 17th December Xmas Party.

Wednesday 17th December   - 11.30am Option 1 Nursery Closes.

NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2014

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

Tuesday 4th November  -    9.00am Return to school.

Tuesday 25th November Visit to Normanby Hall (Details to follow)

Tuesday 2nd December -     2.30pm Christmas Fayre in the school hall.

PLEASE NOTE: The date for the Xmas Fair has been changed from Thursday
4th December to Tuesday 2nd December 2014 due to us having a puppet 
show in school.

Monday 1st December 2014 – 2.45pm Xmas Sing-a-long in the school hall.

Wednesday 17th December Xmas Party.

Wednesday 17th December   - 11.30am Option 1 Nursery Closes.



BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS
NURSERY WED/THURS/FRI NEWSLETTER – OCTOBER 2014

DINNER MONEY -  Please  send money in a named, sealed envelope
Dinners - £29.40 for the ½ term OR £4.20 per week. Cheques made payable to North 
Lincolnshire Council.  If you wish your child to change from dinners to pack-ups could you please notify the 
school office in writing with 1 weeks notice.

SCHOOL SAFETY ZONE - Could I remind parents that for the safety of all our children, 
please DO NOT park within the school safety zone.  Thank you.

POPPY APPEAL - After half-term we will be selling poppies in school.  Could children please 
bring a contribution in a named envelope if they wish to buy a poppy.

SPARE CLOTHES – If you have any spare school trousers, t-shirts, skirts/dresses that 
your child has grown out of and you would like to donate to nursery, it would be very much 
appreciated as we are running short on these items.

DATES TO REMEMBER – Please see the reverse to this letter.

HALF TERM
Nursery for option 2 children will close on Friday 24th October at 3.15pm and 
open on Wednesday 5th November at 12.45pm.

BUSHFIELD ROAD INFANTS
NURSERY WED/THURS/FRI NEWSLETTER – OCTOBER 2014

DINNER MONEY -  Please  send money in a named, sealed envelope
Dinners - £29.40 for the ½ term OR £4.20 per week. Cheques made payable to North 
Lincolnshire Council.  If you wish your child to change from dinners to pack-ups could you please notify the 
school office in writing with 1 weeks notice.

SCHOOL SAFETY ZONE - Could I remind parents that for the safety of all our children, 
please DO NOT park within the school safety zone.  Thank you.

POPPY APPEAL - After half-term we will be selling poppies in school.  Could children please 
bring a contribution in a named envelope if they wish to buy a poppy.

SPARE CLOTHES – If you have any spare school trousers, t-shirts, skirts/dresses that 
your child has grown out of and you would like to donate to nursery, it would be very much 
appreciated as we are running short on these items.

DATES TO REMEMBER – Please see the reverse to this letter.

HALF TERM
Nursery for option 2 children will close on Friday 24th October at 3.15pm and 
open on Wednesday 5th November at 12.45pm.



NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2014

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

Wednesday 5th November  -    12.45pm Return to school.

Thursday 25th November Visit to Normanby Hall (Details to follow)

PLEASE NOTE: The date for the Xmas Fair has been changed from Thursday
4th December to Tuesday 2nd December 2014 due to us having a puppet 
show in school.

Friday 5th December 2014 – 2.45pm Xmas Sing-a-long in the school hall.

Wednesday 17th December Xmas Party.

Friday 19th December   - 3.15pm Option 2 Nursery Closes.

NOVEMBER/DECEMBER 2014

DATES TO REMEMBER: 

Wednesday 5th November  -    12.45pm Return to school.

Thursday 25th November Visit to Normanby Hall (Details to follow)

PLEASE NOTE: The date for the Xmas Fair has been changed from Thursday
4th December to Tuesday 2nd December 2014 due to us having a puppet 
show in school.

Friday 5th  December 2014 – 2.45pm Xmas Sing-a-long in the school hall.

Wednesday 17th December Xmas Party.

Friday 19th December   - 3.15pm Option 2 Nursery Closes.


